
To whom it may concern,

I am in opposition to the construction of the detached structure on 705 Oro Loma Rd.

 I live two doors down from this address. I have looked at the plans and find them to be a probable eyesore.

A industrial type metal structure is not fitting to the nature of the neighborhood.

Also, I believe the owner intends to conduct his business in this structure. Although I have no direct 
knowledge of this. I am told he has a marine engine service business.

 I am not in opposition to any structure just not a metal industrial looking thing. I would rather he builds 
something more along the lines of a barn, wood or stone façade.

We live in one of the most beautiful places on earth. I hope we can keep it that way.

Thanks JP

JP Legras

Designer Industrial IV │ Mechanical Engineering │ IGT
9295 Prototype Drive │ Reno, NV 89521
Office: 775.448.0508

J.P.Legras@IGT.com
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